May 25, 2021
Good Evening HMS and HHS Parents and Guardians,

After an enthusiastic response to last week’s survey, our school district has arranged for vaccination clinics
on Friday, May 28, for students at both the middle school and high school. Students who will be at least 12
years of age as of that date are eligible to participate in the clinic. No student under the age of 12 on that date
will be allowed to participate. This clinic has been established in partnership with Brewster Ambulance, a
company subcontracted by the Department of Public Health to provide these vaccines. Students who
participate will receive their first dose of the Pfizer vaccine.

At HMS, the clinic will be held in the gym between 8:00 - 10:00 AM. Students will be directed to report at a
specified time, alphabetically, throughout the morning, have the shot administered, and remain in the gym
for 15 to 30 minutes in order to be monitored for any potential reactions.

HHS will hold its clinic in the gym later in the day, from 12:30 to 2:00 PM. Students who wish to participate
should report to the gym according to the following schedule:

Time Last names beginning with the letters...
12:30-12:45 A-D
12:45 - 1:00 E-H
1:00 - 1:15 I-L
1:15-1:30 M-P
1:30-1:45 Q-T
1:45-2:00 u-Z

Students must arrive with the completed consent and screening forms (see attachments). Students will need to
be “pre-registered” through the VVaccination Registration Form. It is the student’s responsibility to report to
the vaccination area at the appropriate time with completed paperwork. We will not be able to track down
students who fail to report, so please remind them to report at the appropriate time.

Parents and guardians do not need to be present in order for a student to participate, and in order to control
traffic and crowds, we ask that you please not attend. If you have specific questions and/or health concerns,
please contact one of our school nurses prior to Friday.

Hingham Public Schools will hold a follow-up clinic in order to administer the second shot on June 18th.
Details will follow.

Please contact us if you have any questions or would like any additional information.

Sincerely,
Derek Smith Rick Swanson
Principal Principal

Hingham Middle School Hingham High School


https://forms.gle/Gb34XN8vUYTyFrkn9

